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Tigard Police Respond to Home Invasion Type Robbery  

On Tuesday, March 31, 2020 at approximately 3:15 a.m., Tigard Police officers were dispatched to a 
home invasion type robbery on the 11900 block of SW North Dakota Street. Three masked male 
adults entered the home through an unlocked door and confronted the occupants of the home at 
gunpoint. The suspects ultimately obtained miscellaneous property from within the home and then 
fled the area taking one of the resident’s vehicles. The vehicle stolen is a white 2014 Ford Fusion 
bearing Oregon license plate 314HWC.   

The suspects left the area before officers arrived on scene.   

None of the residents associated with the home were injured. 

Based on the initial scene investigation, investigators believe there is no apparent threat to the public 
related to this incident at this time. 

Tigard detectives are actively investigating this incident.  

Detectives ask that if you see the stolen vehicle mentioned above, please do not approach it and call 
9-1-1.


